LOUIS D. TAYLOR
MAYOR

11th June 1822.

John F. C. B. Vance, Esq.,
City, Provincial & Dominion Analyst,
Vancouver.

Dear Sir:

Your letter of the 10th of June
addressed to Dr. McIntosh, has been referred
to me during the sbsence of the Doctor.

It will be quite permissible for
you to go ahead with the work for the Mounted
Police in the case of Michael Ligue Essanasa,
Dawson, Y.T., during the absence of Dr.
MeIntosh, and this will be your authority for

so doinge.

Yours very truly,

Mayor



